
 
 
 
I am requesting to comment on the Rapid Transit Plan for the Strategic Priorities and Policy 
Committee public meeting of 26 May 2016, "I request that this email comment be placed on the 
meeting agenda." 
 
The comment I am requesting to be placed on the meeting agenda is as follows: 
 
According to information obtained by ReThink London YouTube video "The London Plan," the 
number of people using buses from 1996 to 2011 has grown by 84%. There have also been 
complaints from customers in regards to buses not being on time according to The London Free 
Press.  
 
According to the City of London as per the article "Rapid Transit: A Look at the Light Rail 
Transit (LRT) Option," it has been studied that there will be one car for 250 people and a 
dedicated lane. With the City of London not having a major highway that travels from one part 
of the city to another like the Region of Waterloo has, it will be in the benefit of City Council to 
vote in favour of the Rapid Transit Plan as it will benefit not only the students going to school 
but it will also benefit the members of the community as well. Furthermore, it will also be 
powered by electricity which will reduce greenhouse gas emissions and this was found on the 
video, "Rapid Transit: A Look at the Light Rail Transit (LRT) Option." 
 
Thank you very much for including my statement in the Council meeting as well as my 
statements to be published in the media. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
Alim Nathoo 
Advocate for LRT and for an amazing Transit Service.  
 
 


